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Newsletter for March 16, 2025 
 

 

Message from the Presidents 
John and Debbie Cave  
 

We had a great All Things Irish dance on Friday.  Jan and David cued the round dancers who 
enjoyed the early rounds.  Mike Bramlett and D’ called some fun tips.  The last tip we did the Samba, 
which had all of us in stitches. It was a fun dance. We had 20 guests and 17 Swinging Stars in 
attendance. 
 

Seven Swinging Stars attended the Rebel Rousers dance on Saturday, again with Mike Bramlett 
calling.  Ron received our Baner back. Mike Bramlett had driven down to the Houston Livestock show 
for a large demo with the Texas State Association. He then turned right around and drove back to call 
for the Rebel Rousers. Quite a feat. 
 

See you in a Square. 
John and Debbie Cave 

 
 

Message from the 1st Vice Presidents 
Charlie and Linda Harris 
 

 
 

  Thank you to all that come early and stay for tear down.  You are appreciated.  
 

Nevin and Sara provided snacks for our visitors! 

 
See you in a square, 
Charlie and Linda Harris – 1st VP  

 
 

2nd VP Report  
Ron and Donita See 
The current Swinging Star Banner inventory is shown below.  If you visit a club whose banner we 
have, please don’t bring home one more. 

Banners Captured by the Swinging Stars  Swinging Stars Banners Out   

Club Date Captured  Club Date Captured 

Log Cabin Swingers 5/04/2024  Circle I 1/24/2025   

       



***EVENTS FROM THE PAST WEEK*** 
  

Friday, March 14 – Swinging Stars – All Things Irish 

See President's message above. 
 

Of Interest Club Visitation – Banner Raid 
Saturday, March 15 – Rebel Rousers – St. Patrick's Day 

The Rebel Rousers held their annual St. Patrick's Day dance to an enthusiastic group of dancers.  
Mike Bramlett was the club caller and Christine Hixson was the cuer.  There were 6 squares on the 
floor after the Grand March.  Everyone had a great time celebrating the Irish holiday with the wearing 
of the green.  The 7 Swinging Stars in attendance who helped retrieve our banner were the Caves, 
Sees, Trujillos, and Peggy Amy. 
 

*** COMING EVENTS *** 
 

To reach the March Promenade, click here:  
https://new.nortex.org/nortex/wp-content/uploads/2025-03-Promenade.pdf  
 

Of Interest Club Visitation for Plus Dancers 
Wednesday, March 19 – Plus 4s 

Where: Chapel Hill United Methodist Church -- 12411 Templeton Tr., Farmers Branch, TX 
Caller: Toby Thomason 
Time: Plus 7:00 – 9:00 PM 
 

Of Interest Club Visitation – Banner Raid 
Friday, March 21 – Texas Reelers – Funky Town 

Where: Richardson Senior Center-- 830 W Arapaho, Richardson, TX 
Callers: Deborah Carroll-Jones, Jon Jones  
Cuer: Chris Farabaugh 
Time: Rounds 7:30 PM, Grand March 8:00 PM 
Note: See page 29 of the March Promenade for more information. 
 

Friday, March 28 – Swinging Stars – March Madness 
Where: Network Ministries – 1500 International Pkwy #300, Richardson, TX 
Caller: Bobby Willis 
Cuer: Jan Toms 
Time: Early Rounds 7:30, Square up 8:00 
Note: See page 37 of the March Promenade for more information. 

 

Sunshine information 
From Peggy Amy and Nina Lassiter our Sunshine Reporters  
 

No news to report. 
 

Let's keep in touch by sharing news in our Newsletter. 

You can email Nina Lassiter Sunshine or Rain, at your convenience.  ninalassiter@gmail.com  

Or you may call or text 214-769-6032. She always needs any reports (good or bad), by Friday in 
order to get the report to Dave and Lorraine in a timely manner. 

 

  



Special dates to put on your calendar  
Friday, May 30, 2025 Swinging Stars 50th Anniversary Dance 
Friday, July 25, 2025 Swinging Stars Double Deal Dance 
Friday, September 26, 2025 Swinging Stars Round up Theme Dance 

 

Web Master Dave Burson 

Be sure to check out our web page: www.swingingstars.org 

There is a lot of information about what is going on with the Swinging Stars. 
 

Message from Newsletter Editor 
Thank you for making it this far down the newsletter.  As we streamlining the newsletter, if we remove 

something or change something that you liked the way it was, or have any suggestions, please send 

your comments and suggestions to: newsletter_editor@swingingstars.org  Anything sent to that email 

address will go to the President of the Swinging Stars and to the Newsletter Editor (Dave Burson). 
 

Dave Burson 

Newsletter Editor  

Swinging Stars 

Email:  newsletter_editor@swingingstars.org 

Phone:  972-396-0941  

 

 

 

  

See Flyers below 



 



 


